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WREXHAM PRIMARY SCHOOLS’ FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION.
COUNTY SCHOOLS’ REPRESENTATIVE FOOTBALL TRIALS 
2022– 2023.
Tel. 0775 267 2403 home 

COUNTY Primary Schools’

      TRIALS : MONDAY 27th and WEDNESDAY 29th JUNE, 2022
                                                        MONDAYS 4th, 11th JULY   and WEDNESDAY 6th, 13th JULY, 2022
At BRYMBO SPORTS COMPLEX, COLLEGE HILL, TANYFRON LL11 5TF
HEADTEACHERS, P.E. Teachers, Parents PLEASE NOTE:
 Trials 
STARTING---  6.00 p.m. until 7. 15 p.m.-attend all sessions please, possible.
Only present year 5 pupils please (next sch year 6 ) particularly any academy players.
Your support is so important to enable a truly representative team--please encourage your players\child to attend.
Each school should nominate their best players only.  The largest Junior Schools would perhaps send up to 4 players maximum, the smallest schools perhaps 2,dependent on quality.  In order for the County Squads to be representative of all schools, teachers’ encouragement and support by informing their pupils, is much appreciated.

The County Schools’ Squad plays only twice per month (not weekends). Home games are usually played mid-week evenings. Players will not be prevented from playing local club football.  There will be no conflict of interests between clubs and Schools’ F.A.  Generally, liaison between the two is very good.

It is hoped after these dates to have finalised a squad of 20-25 players. Last season we involved 30 players on a regular basis! Could players attending the trials provide their own kit.

 The representative side will play in the WELSH TOM YEOMAN SHIELD, Anglo-Welsh Cup and a number of friendly games, this coming season. Through these fixtures it is hoped to improve individual skills, talent, tactical awareness and standards. Home games are usually played on Fridays, where possible.
All squad players shall be expected to be fully committed to the representative side and parents will realise once the squad is chosen some players will play more than others. However, all players will be given an equal chance to establish themselves and all will be kept involved. 

Some may have the opportunity of training at the North Wales Schools’ F.A. Development Centres as they become older, in preparation for future selection for International honours.
You will be aware this association is affiliated to The Welsh Schools’ F.A. and is organised by FAW qualified ex-teachers and others on a voluntary basis. We are not paid and the association is non-funded and self -financing.

THANK YOU.
Yours sincerely,     
[image: image3.wmf]Terry Walker—Retired Headteacher.  0775 267 2403
                                                          Please give a copy of this letter to your pupils/parents—thank you
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